
Sunday 

Overflow         9:00 a.m. 
   (Coffee and Donuts) 

Worship           9:30 a.m. 

Bible Classes  10:50 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 

Ladies Bible Class 10a.m. 
Bible Classes     7:00 p.m. 

February 16, 2020 
 

We Shall Assemble 
You Are My All in All 

 

Dismiss to Preschool Station & Kid Zone 
 

Welcome – Ken Holsberry 
 

Scripture – Romans 13:8-10 
 

In the Name of the Lord 
Called Me Higher* 

 

Prayer 
 

I Just Want to Be Where You Are 
How Deep the Fathers Love 

 

Communion 
Offering 

 

Budget Presentation – Jerry McGee 
 

Called to Love 
 

Message – Ken Holsberry  
“But I Say” 

 

Called to Love 
 

Shepherding Prayer – Kevin Baber 
 

No Other Gods 
 

Worship Leader – Wendell Burnam 
 

* Sheet music available at sound booth 

 

 
 
 
 

February 
Hope Support Group 

Tuesday, Feb. 18 
6:30 p.m. 

The Corner 
 

 

March 
JP Holsberry-Holly 
Hawkins Wedding 

Shower 
Sunday, March 1 

4-5:00 p.m. 
The Atrium 

 
Tyler Leonard-

Shawna Kimbrell 
Wedding  

Shower-Party 
Saturday, March 7 

2-4 p.m. 
The Atrium 

 
Concert of the Stars 
Saturday, March 29 

6:00 p.m. 
FLC 

 
 

Communion 

Servers for February 

1.Ty Kahn 

2. Elmer Johnson 

3. Wayne Cure 

 

4. Jim Cummings 

5. Kelly Fristoe 

 

6. Bryan Dedmon 

7. Christian Dold 

8. David Dold 
 

Alternates 
Tim Carr 

Steve Colley 

Joel Cummings 

Jacob Skelton 

Counting People Because 
People Count 

February 9, 2020 

Benevolent                       $201.27 
Contribution               $14,578.50 
Weekly Needs            $11,736.54 

 Attendance 
Bible Class                                211 
Worship                                    243 
Life Groups         72 
Ladies Class         11 
Wednesday           96 
                       Missions 

Total Needed           $130,000.00 
Total Pledged           $116,911.25 
Given to Date             $43,092.00 
Given this Week           $1,340.00 

 Ready to become a Christian? 

 Become a member of the 10th and Broad church? 

 Have a special need for prayer? 

 

If so, after the service go to the Family Room where  

one of our shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 
Preaching Minister 
Elmer Johnson 
Congregational Care 
Minister 

Larry Suttle 
Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 
Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 
Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 
College Minister 

Jennifer Aaron 
College Minister 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 
Don Wallace 
Chuck Weaver 

Discipleship 
 

Spiritual Growth 
 

Worship Together 
 

Loving Care 

 
 

Sacrificial Generosity 
 

Healthy Families 
 

Joyful Celebration 
 

Purposeful  

Surroundings 

Tenth and Broad’s Core Values 
 
Welcome, 
Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 



 

The Sonshine House is still 
needing breakfast items,  

including pancake mix  
or Bisquick.     

 

You can now download your 2019 Tax Statement 
by going to the Tenth and Broad website and  

clicking on the link to your Realm account.   
You can also call the church office to have it 

emailed to you. 
 

There is still time to register for the 
“Overcoming the Blues: Finding  

Christ-Centered Hope and Joy through Serving 
Others” seminar with Dr. Ryan Fraser, a  

counseling professor, minister and clinical  
pastoral therapist.  This event will be at the 
Edgemere Church of Christ, 4728 Neta Lane  
on Saturday, February 29 from 8:30 a.m. to 

1:00 p.m. The seminar is free but please  
register at edgemere.org to let them know  

you will be there for the luncheon.   

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Church:   Preschool Station (2yrs to 
PreK) and Kid Zone (K-4th) will be dismissed early 
in the worship hour.  Parents are welcome to take 
them or send kids with the flag holder.  They will 
be taken to their Bible classes following worship.  
They can be picked up there.  

Nursery: A nursery is available during our worship 
time for children under 2 years of age. They can be 
taken at any time during the service. 
 

CLUB 456 which is our 4th-6th grade Sunday night 
group, will not meet tonight because of LTC  
practice this afternoon.  

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday:  Every Wednesday night, we meet at 
7:00 p.m. in the youth building for a time of  
worship and focusing on what it means to follow 
Jesus.  Hope to see you there! 

Spring Retreat:  Our Spring Retreat will be at Camp 
Lujo on March 6-8.  Cost is $20 per person.  Sign up 
in the youth room. 

Wilderness Trek:  If you would like to go with us to 
Wilderness Trek this summer on July 18-25, 
confirm your spot with Shane today. 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us for our free Sunday supper at 
6:00 this evening, and for the  

Wednesday evening Bible study  
at 8:00 at M4C.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Winter  Quarter Schedule 
 
 

Sunday Morning  
 

“A  Study of the Apostle Paul” 
 

College—20’s in FLC 4E 
Jeremy Aaron and Wendell Burnam 

 

30’s—50’s in FLC 1W 
Jeff Stambaugh 

 

60’s upwards in FLC 5-6E 
Steve Kizer 

 
 

Wednesday Evening 
 

The Life and Words of Jesus Part 2 
Larry Suttle, teacher 

Room 6E 
 

The Ministry of Christian Hospitality 
Debbie Baber, teacher 

Room 4E 
 

Singing Class 
Wendell Burnam, Room 1W 

 
 

The LTC Fundraiser Luncheon was a great success 
last Sunday with $2226 being given.  Thank your 
for your support!  LTC practice is this afternoon.   

Please check your emails for specific times.  
 

The 2020 Ladies Retreat is this weekend!!!  
Please be praying for all those attending.   

Ladies, remember that you need to be at the 
church building by 7:00 a.m. Saturday with  

your snack to share, bedding, towels, toiletries 
and hiking shoes!  

 

Two bridal showers  

are coming soon! 
 

Sunday, March 1 there will be a shower for  

Holly Hawkins and J.P. Holsberry  
from 4-5:00 p.m. in the Atrium.   

J.P. and Holly are registered at Target,  

Amazon.com and Wayfair.com 

 
Saturday, March 7 there will be a shower for 

Shawna Kimbrell and Tyler Leonard  
from 2-4:00 p.m. in the Atrium  

(this is an informal shower for both  

men and women. Games will be played!). 

They have registries at Bed, Bath and Beyond 

and Target or gift cards from Sam’s, Walmart 

or Big Lots would be appreciated.     

 

 

 

 

Reserve this date: Saturday, April 25!   

We need hosts/hostesses to sign up for this fun 

evening of food and fellowship.  See Mary  

Edwards in the Atrium today to sign up! 

 


